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Members Present: Heather Biliings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis, Pat
Streeter

Others Present: Jim Walker

Invoices:

Sharon Lewis: $45.85, $6.99, $33.96, $8.49, $39.94
Heather Billings: $9.88, 14.63, 19.05

Young at Heart $840.00,

National Grid: $55.95

Maki Builders: 588.90, 26.28

Old Business: Students from AWRSD and United Way Day of Caring volunteers will work on
Friday to help prepare the pond for the season end closing on September 19"

New Business: Kathleen and Sharon will write a Cultural Council grant for five story walks and
the annual Fairy Day.

Sand from the Powell industrial site has flowed into the pond and created a sand bar. Powell
will work to rectify the situation.

Next Meeting: October 19", at 5:30 in Town Hall.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Mary Ann Falconer




